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Stars of the Week 

Reception – Lily for super shape work 

Class 1 – Oliver for a fantastic piece of homework about animals 

Class 2 – Elias for delivering a passionate speech for children after the war 

Virtues & Values Award – Kindness – Lilly-Mai for making a dairy-free oat cake so that all the children could enjoy it. 

Headteacher’s Award – All the children in Key Stage 2 for their professional propaganda posters! 

 

 

After School Clubs 

Mr Livings (Key Stage 2 teacher, Henshaw) will be starting 

a football club/training session every Friday 3.30 – 

4.30pm at Henshaw open to Key Stage 2 children.  This 

will be in preparation for a tournament with children 

from other local schools in the Spring Term. 

 

Cookery club and netball club will continue after half 

term – same days and times. 

Attendance w/c 16/10/17 

    

Reception 100% 

Year 1 100% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4  95% 

Year 5 100% 

Overall   99.5% 

 

Greenhead 

Brampton 

CA8 7HB 

Tel  016977 47347 

admin@greenhead.northumberland.sch.uk 

  
Menu w/c 30/10/17 
(Please note – this menu may be subject to change) 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lasagne Shepherd’s Pie & 

Peas 

Macaroni Cheese Mince Pie, Mash & 

Sweetcorn 

Fish, Chips & Peas 

Rice Pudding Yoghurt Chocolate Muffin Banana Custard Choc Ice 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

 

 



 

 

   

Learning Achievements 

Reception: have been making bread to sell to their parents.  In Maths they have been looking at 2D shapes. 
 

Class 1:  we have been looking at rhyming words and creating our own rhyming phrases. In Maths we have continued 

to work on addition and subtraction.  

 

Class 2: have been listening to speeches by Churchill in preparation for delivering their own speech for children.  In 

Science, the children have created a circuit to deliver a coded message. 

All homework has been brilliant and the children have all put a lot of time and effort into it – well done. 

 

For more information please look on our website and Facebook page. 

 

  

Swimming 

Swimming lessons for Key Stage 2 children will continue 

after the half term break. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.90 per 

lesson - £31.20 for the half term. 

It would greatly reduce administration time and costs if 

the full amount could be paid on return to school – 

Monday, 30
th

 October. 

 

Wellies 

Please can all children have a pair of wellies that can be 

kept in school.   

Reception and Key Stage 1 children will also need 

waterproofs after half term as they will be going outside 

a lot as part of their topic. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish all our families a safe and relaxing break. 

Yours 

 

 
 

Sarah Hutchinson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Nut Allergy 
Please can we remind you that we have a child in school 
with a severe nut allergy.  No nuts, or products containing 
nuts, e.g. peanut butter, Nutella, fruit and cereal bars 
containing nuts etc. should we brought into school as 
they could potentially cause a severe allergic reaction. 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 

Harvest Festival Produce 

Thank you to everyone who donated food/produce at 

our Federation Harvest Festival last week. 

It has been gathered together and sent to the West 

Northumberland Food Bank.  

 


